
18th June 2019. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We believe that it is essential to involve parents in their own child’s education. We always try to 
make you fully aware of where your child is academically and how they are developing as young 
individuals. We share their successes together with areas where they have yet to develop.  
 

 We believe in year 5 and year 6 children should be encouraged to reflect on themselves as 
learners and take responsibility for their own learning habits. 
 

 We see it as essential that parents understand how they can help their own child become a 
lifelong learner. 

 
Together in partnership we are helping our children at St John’s to be confident learners who 
succeed. 
 
With this in mind, we are inviting parents to attend a Y5 Learning review on either Wednesday 4th 
December or Thursday 5th December.   
 
Please complete the attached slip to confirm your attendance on your chosen date.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs. N Galloway 
Head teacher. 


